
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Grounds Week in  

Newts  2018 

During Grounds Week we had a visitor come into 

our class to tell us all about amphibians. We learnt 

so much about frogs and newts!  

We asked a lot of questions and tried to say and 

learn many new long words!  

During the week we went out many times to find autumn leaves. We used these to sketch and learnt how 

to do a leaf rubbing using autumn coloured crayons. We also used the leaves to create an autumn tree 

collage.  There were many different types of leaves in our school grounds. We used a leaf identification 

sheet to help us know which tree they had come from in our Grounds Week Rocket Rota.  

We also learn to 

identify the different 

parts of a tree and 

began to learn what 

the different parts are 

for.  


